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Your webinar is indeed very informative and one can learn so many things in one session. 

Some of the topics discussed were not entirely related to my profession as an elementary 

school teacher. Our school will be using the modular teaching method which will make use of printed 

modules that will be distributed to the students as a way for them to learn and also for their assessments. 

Nevertheless, I’m still grateful because there are additional knowledges that I can also apply in teaching 

my students in the new normal. 

During the pandemic, the use of different technologies is indeed important and useful not only 

on our everyday life but also in my profession. Though online learning will not be applied to my class, 

there is still a need for digital communication. I have to contact my students or their parents with the 

use of some of the trending technology. I could also use it to inform or remind them on health 

care/telehealth among others 

 The Tour Creator was very engaging and interesting which I can use later for my student’s 

additional activity or as reinforcement. So with broadcasting. 

 I can also advice my pupils to apply the urban farming in their areas not only on learning how 

to take care of plants but also on reproduction of local vegetables. 

 Thank you very much SEAMEO for the webinar. Job well-done. Congratulations! 
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